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Amy Lacy

From: Kathleen McDonald Siegmann <ksiegmann@careerinvestments.com>
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2022 2:52 PM
To: Amy Lacy; Town Council Email Group
Cc: saveyourpropertyrights@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Oppose Ordinance for Historic Preservation

Thank you – we are all for thoughtful development. Our concern is this remedy to past errors/issues is an over-
correction and too extreme to live with for the future. Thank you, Kathleen Siegmann 
 

From: Amy Lacy <ALacy@zionsville-in.gov> 
Date: Friday, April 29, 2022 at 2:48 PM 
To: Kathleen McDonald Siegmann <ksiegmann@careerinvestments.com>, Town Council Email Group 
<towncouncil@zionsville-in.gov> 
Cc: saveyourpropertyrights@gmail.com <saveyourpropertyrights@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Oppose Ordinance for Historic Preservation 

Thank you for writing.  Your comments will be shared with the Town Council and added to the existing May 2, 2022 
Town Council meeting packet on the Town website. 
  
  
  
Amy Lacy 
Municipal Relations Coordinator 
Town of Zionsville 
  
O: (317) 733-2277  
C: (317) 995-1763 
alacy@zionsville-in.gov 
www.zionsville-in.gov  
  

 
  

From: Kathleen McDonald Siegmann <ksiegmann@careerinvestments.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2022 12:24 PM 
To: Town Council Email Group <towncouncil@zionsville-in.gov> 
Cc: Amy Lacy <ALacy@zionsville-in.gov>; saveyourpropertyrights@gmail.com 
Subject: Oppose Ordinance for Historic Preservation 
  
I oppose the Ordinance for Historic Preservation. Less intrusive alternatives are available and must be exhausted before 
passing this ordinance. 
  
Kathleen Siegmann 
495 W. Ash St. 
Zionsville, IN  46077  


